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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB626 allows a student's parent or guardian to disclose to their child's 

school district if the student has received inpatient or emergency outpatient mental health 

services from a mental health facility in the previous 24 months. If such information is disclosed 

to a school district, a designated school employee, the parent, and representatives from the 

mental health facility shall meet to determine whether the student needs certain accommodations, 

including an IEP.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative impact on state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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